
Catering from: 
Olive Garden 

Lunch Menu: 

Welcome!  

 Our next meeting of the 2019-2020 term will be on 

Tuesday, January 28th.  

 Our speaker is Jason Mumpower who is the Deputy 

Comptroller in the Tennessee Comptroller of the Treasury's 

office. He will presenting on legislative updates and is excited 

to speak with us. 

Save the dates on your calendar on March 19th and 20th for 

our Annual AGA Seminar.  Stay tuned for more details! 

Please RSVP for the luncheon with Chris Brown @ 

CBrown@chattanooga.gov  

If you have not have received a calendar invite please let 

Chris know! 

Jason E. Mumpower is the Deputy Comptroller for the 

Tennessee Comptroller’s Office. He is responsible for 

the overall management of the Office of the Comptroller 

of the Treasury, which comprises 11 divisions and more 

than 550 employees. Additionally, he serves as a liai-

son to the General Assembly, representing the Comp-

troller on several boards and commissions including the 

Advisory Council on State Procurement and Tennessee 

Housing Development Agency.  

Mumpower brings to the Comptroller's Office more than 

20 years of experience with an invaluable level of expertise and a wealth of 

knowledge of state finances and operations. He is a graduate of King College 

with a B.A. in Economics and a minor in Political Science. Notably, in June 

2013, Jason graduated from Harvard University’s John F. Kennedy School of 

Government Senior Executives in State and Local Government program. He is 

also a Rule 31 Listed General Civil Mediator. 

Mumpower is an Eagle Scout and is active in many community organizations 

and projects, including the Rotary Club of Bristol, TN/VA and the chambers of 

commerce in Kingsport, Bristol and Johnson County, Tennessee. Jason is mar-

ried to Alicia Mumpower. They are the proud parents of one son, Max. 
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Upcoming Events: 

January 28th—Luncheon: Jason Mum-

power 

 

March 19 & 20th Seminar (tentative) :  

Annual AGA Chattanooga Chapter Semi-

nar 



2019-2020 Officers: 
Ryan Thomas - President 
Paula  Johnston - President Elect 
Deborah Bishop - Treasurer 
Holly Wormsley- Secretary 
Immediate Past President -  Shannon 
Stephenson 

 
2019-2020 Board Members: 
Jana Jackson 
Dawn Manka 
Chris Brown 
Simone White 
Beverly Adams 
Jessica Smith 

National/Local News: 

CGFM—Certification 
The CGFM (Certified Government Financial Manager) certification is the Mark 
of Excellence in Federal, State and Local Government. Since its inception in 
1994, the CGFM has become the standard by which government financial man-
agement professionals are measured. Its education, experience and ethics re-
quirements have served to elevate the most seasoned financial professionals. 
More than 14,000 individuals have received the designation so far. Now it's 
your turn.  Experience the benefits of certification first hand - the CGFM is the 
mark of excellence in your profession.  
 
Please contact me if you are interested in working on your CGFM certification. 
 

 

 
Community Service Outreach for January 
and February is the Chattanooga Commu-
nity Kitchen.  Please consider donating 
from the items listed below or making a 
monetary donation. *Please remember 
ALL donations are appreciated 
 
Food: If you’ll eat it, our guests will too. 
Drop off canned food items, breads, 
drinks, and the like to help feed our hungry 
neighbors. 
 
Clothing/Shoes: Accept new or used cloth-
ing and shoes, even if unwearable. Please 
Note: They DO NOT accept fabric or 
leather that is soiled, wet, or contaminated 
with mold/mildew. 
 
Accessories: Accept New or used hats, 
gloves, toboggans, ear muffs/head wraps, 
etc.  
 

 

Need: Cold Weather Gear – Gloves, to-
boggans, blankets/throws, ear muffs/head 
wraps, hand warmers, coats. 
 
Personal Hygiene Items: Soap, hand sani-
tizer, shampoo, razors, body wash, etc. 
 
Linens: Towels, sheets, wash clothes, etc. 
Please Note: They DO NOT accept fabric 
or leather that is soiled, wet, or contami-
nated with mold/mildew. 
  
*If you cannot donate at this time, please 

visit their website @  https://
www.homelesschattanooga.org/donate for 
other ways to donate.  They have an Ama-
zon Wish List with a variety of in need 
items and a complete donation guide.   
 
Please feel free to contact Jana Jackson at 

Jackson_jana@gocarta.org with any 
questions.  
 

Community Service: 

 

Like us on Facebook at 

AGA Chattanooga to stay 

up-to-date on Chapter 

news!  
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Officers & Board Members—

Chattanooga Chapter 

Stay tuned for more information 

on our upcoming meetings! 


